
405 WILFRID HAMEL 

Radio Station 

"CJQC" 
Quebec west - - Que. 

January 4th, 1954. 

Coi?FIRJ;ATIGPT OF DX REPORT 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.F.D. #2 
Walnutport 
Pennsylvania, U.S.A. 

Dear Sir; 

Thank you for your DX report dated December 26th, 1953. 

ide are pleased to confirm your reception of our Station 

as per your report, tthich is quite correct, 

Should you be interested, we would like you to knew that 

we are now scheduling regular test periods every 
norning, between A.Q.I., and A..l. 

Yours truly, 

Mark Mullins 
Chief Engineer 


